Mission Council ‘Good News Stories’   
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	Parish
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	Person to contact for more informatio

	“Lovely Cake”
	Winterborne Valley and Milton Abbas
	Sherborne
	“Lovely Cake” was an idea that emerged  from “Inspired to Go Further” with the aim of reaching particularly young families who felt diffident about coming to regular Church Services. 

 If it was to work it had to be owned and supported by sufficient families who would  commit to being  the core group.  After a meeting with three such families it was decided that we would meet in the Parish Room at Whitechurch, once a month at 5.00pm for an hour.  The time was chosen by the parents in the group, who were also keen that it should fulfil the basic requirements of a Church Service.  The format agreed and that has worked well involves gathering for tea, squash and cakes  followed by a song and Bible story, which is then  creatively  reproduced in paint, card and glue, modelling clay, etc.  The resulting art works are gathered and presented as an offering to God, with a song, a prayer and a blessing.  Since October 2010, when it began,  more than twenty children and twenty adults have attended.
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